
 

VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 

 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

 

                                                              MINUTES  

 

                                                            

                                                          October 24 2022 

 

                                                              7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Those Present: 

Susan Faulhaber, Chairperson 

Ronald Rothman  

Desmond Ryan (attendance via telephone conference) 

Herta Walsh, Secretary 

 

Absent:     Richard Barbato 

     Susannah Charbin  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

 NONE 

 

 

   NEW BUSINESS 

 

 VON FRANK – 31 Harbor Lane, 2 car garage 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Von Frank were present for review of the application. 

 

The applicant has preliminarily decided to use clapboard siding on the garage. Another option 

that was discussed was the possible use of LP Smartboard Siding.  

 

A motion was made by Desmond Ryan, seconded by Susan Faulhaber to approve the application 

contingent upon the use of Clapboard siding on the garage to match the house and if another 

siding is preferred by applicant, a sample will be submitted for review. Motion was approved 

unanimously. 

 
  REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF MINUTES  June 27, 2022 

 

A motion was offered to approve the minutes of June 27, 2022 by Ronald Rothman, seconded by 

Susan Faulhaber and unanimously approved. 

 

  

 NEXT MEETING WILL BE November 28, 2022 

 

 


